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Newsletter 12                           15th January 2018 

 

Dear Families  

 

This term we are launching a Growth Mindset project across the school. In class children will 

be learning about their brain, how it works and about it’s different parts. This is designed to 

further promote the children’s resilience and ability to tackle challenges when they are faced 

with them. To support this we will holding a parents information session on Tuesday 27th 

February at 7.30 pm in at school in the hall at which Claire Farrell (from Nurture My Potential 

http://www.nurturemypotential.co.uk/) will speak to you as parents about our Growth 

Mindset projects and how you can support your child at home with this initiative.    

 

During the next month whilst we have no office staff in post. We have a rota of staff to cover 

most mornings in the office from 9.00 to 12.00. Should you need to speak to someone at any 

other time I will try to answer the phone, but ask that you leave a message on the answer 

phone if your call is not taken. If it is non-urgent please can I ask you send an email to the 

office@radnage.bucks.sch.uk Interviews are taking place on Friday to appoint a new member 

of staff for the office and financial management of the school.  

 

All children get head lice from time to time and this is nothing to worry about. We have a 

new slip which will be sent home if there is a case of head lice in your child’s care. We do 

ask that you look at your child’s hair and if you find any lice, even one, that you treat their 

hair. Guidelines can be found on https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 

 

January 2018 

18th Thursday Year 5/6 educational visit to Oxford Natural History Museum  

February 2018 

8th Thursday Full Governing Body Meeting  

9th Friday School closes for half term holiday at 3.20 pm  

19th Monday School opens at 9.00 am  

27th Tuesday Growth Mindset Parent Meeting – 7.30 pm at school  

March 2018 

6th Tuesday Full Governing Body Meeting (Clerked)  

29th Thursday Last day of term – school closes at 1.30 pm for Easter Holidays  

 

Thank you for your continued support of the school. 

 

Toby Long 
Head Teacher   

mailto:office@radnage.bucks.sch.uk
http://www.nurturemypotential.co.uk/
mailto:office@radnage.bucks.sch.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/

